
STATISTICAL REPORT FOR THE WEEK OF DECEMBER 12, 2021 
8:30 Worship Attendance = 126                     10:30 Worship Attendance = 100 
Total Sunday Attendance = 226               Wednesday Evening Attendance = 110  
 
Financial Giving Breakdown General Fund   

Loose $2,092.00 
Sunday School $97.00 
Envelopes $3,341.00 
Total General Fund  $5,530.00 

      Weekly General Fund offering needed for budget = $6,241.85 
 

CCDR Offerings (Mortgage) 
CCDR Giving $275.00 
Total CCDR $275.00 

      Weekly CCDR offering needed for mortgage = $1,088.15 
 

NOTES:  Current Mortgage Debt = $631,451.53 
 Monthly Mortgage = $4,715.28 
 

Other Designated Giving 
Birthday Gift For Jesus (BGFJ) $1,020.00 
Initial $10.00 
Missions $50.00 
Total Other Designated Giving $1,080.00 

Total Weekly Offering:  
$5,530.00 + $275.00 + $1,080.00 = $6,885.00 

NOTES:  
    (1) The offerings listed above do not include Online Giving.   
    (2) Online Giving for November was GF = $3,040.00    CCDR = $690.00 
 
 

Reminders and Upcoming Events:  
12/19: Young Adult Gathering in Youth Room at 6 pm 
12/22 & 12/29:  NO CONNECTION GROUPS 
12/23: GriefShare Fellowship gathering at 6pm  
12/24: Christmas Eve Services at 6:00 pm & 8:00 pm  
1/1/2022:  HAPPY NEW YEAR 
1/5/2022:  Connection Groups resume for 2022! 
1/9/2022:  Communion and New Church Council Installation 
 

    Karate School meets every Monday and Thursday at 6:00 pm  
    Cub Scouts meet every Tuesday at 6:30 pm 
    Girl Scouts meet every Monday at 5:30 pm  

 
Last week’s 8:30 Advent Reading was presented by Emily Reall 
and Addison Lay.  Sincere apologies for the omission of Emily’s 
last name! 
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FOURTH SUNDAY OF ADVENT 
8:30 & 10:30 am              

 
Musical Prelude -  A Time of Preparing to Worship  
 
Welcome and Announcements 
 
O What A Glorious Night        Video 
 
Hark! The Herald Angels Sing            Page 277 
 
Advent Reading: The Candle of Peace 
 

 8:30 Eli and Kelsey Snyder  
 10:30 Jeff and Mona Holtry 
 
Worship in the Giving of Our Tithes and Offerings 
 

“The Christmas Gift” 
Narration: 
    8:30 – Kevin and Laura Lay and Pastor Wayne and Elaine 
    10:30 – Shannon and Katie Kane and Pastor Wayne and Elaine 
 

One Small Child       Heidi, Kathryn, Sarah, Elaine  
 

Scripture: Luke 1:28-35, 38 
 

Mary Did You Know            Brandi Lay 
It Came Upon the Midnight Clear  (Verse 1)     Page 251 
 

Scripture: Isaiah 9:6-7, Luke 2:1-5 
 

O Little Town of Bethlehem (Verse 1)          Page 250 
Adore           Video 
 
Scripture: Luke 2:8-14 
 

Angels We Have Heard on High    Heidi, Kathryn, Sarah, Elaine 
O Holy Night       Heidi, Kathryn, Sarah, Elaine 

Joy to The World             Page 270 
 

Benediction 

Merry Christmas to our children!    Parents, Stop by the 
Welcome Center and pickup an activity bag and a treat for your 
preschool and elementary children!   
 
Christmas Eve!  There are two special services planned to add 
joy to your Christmas weekend.  At 6:00 pm, we will have a 
Candlelight service with the choir presenting the cantata, The Love 
of God at Christmas.  At 8:00 pm, there will be a Candlelight 
service plus a special presentation entitled, The Story.   Please make 
plans now to join one or both services.  You will be blessed by both.  
 
It is once again time where we offer the opportunity for you to 
give a yearend financial gift, beyond your normal giving of your 
tithes and offerings to the Lord, through our annual Birthday 
Gift for Jesus (BGFJ) offering.  This year, the BGFJ offering 
is designated towards the recently approved building 
renovations to our All Purpose Building.  For more information on this 
special offering, see the BGFJ letter placed in your mailbox or in the 
Welcome Center.  Thank you for your faithful financial support to all the 
ministries of our church.    Thank you!     Your Church Council 
 

Did you know?  If you are giving your offering on 
line, there is now an option for the Birthday Gift 
for Jesus (BGFJ)!  Check it out on the website! 

 
The Offering envelopes for 2022 have been distributed.  If you did 
not get one and would like to use them, put a note in the offering 
plate or in Jean Sponenberg’s mailbox. 
 
The election and voting results during the Congregational Meeting 
are as follows:  Elder: Wayne Nickel and Jeff Shughart; 
Deacon:  Brian Fickel and Marlin Hoover; Deaconess:  
Tracey Cook and Suzanne Witter.  Both the proposed 2022 
budget and the APB Project were approved.  Please keep these new 
members, the 2022 Council and our church in your prayers in this 
coming new year! 
 
Deadline for the January 2022 Newsletter articles is TODAY 
Sunday, December 19th.   


